
 

 

Please be advised that select sections of concrete 
curbing are scheduled for replacement on 

Wednesday, July 17th  “Weather permitting” . Homes 
with curb that will be replaced in front of their 
driveway will need to avoid driving on the new 

concrete for at least 3 days and should not park on 
the new concrete for 14 days. The curb that will be 
replaced is indicated on the map above and will be 
marked with marking paint on Monday, July 10th.  

 

Additional details can be found on the project blog at 
the below address/link 

https://atlasmn.com/category/parkview-highlands-association-asphalt-
and-curbing-project/ 

16526 W 78 th  Street, Suite 272 

Eden Prairie, MN 55346 Main:  612-254-7373 

Email:  Info@Atlasmn.com  
 

https://atlasmn.com/category/parkview-highlands-association-asphalt-and-curbing-project/
https://atlasmn.com/category/parkview-highlands-association-asphalt-and-curbing-project/
mailto:Info@Atlasmn.com

